

## Autumn Term Newsletter – Reception

Love learning and inspire each other to thrive in theworld.



## Welcome

A big welcome to all the children in Reception!

In Reception we have our class teacher Miss Pass and our support assistant Miss Passerini. We would like to encourage an 'open door' policy for you to pop in and have a chat, look at your child's work or discuss their progress. We are very much looking forward to working with both yourselves and the children this year.

**Reception Team** 

reception@bgl.lancs.sch.uk

## **Key Information**

- PE Days are on Wednesday and Friday. Children to come to school dressed in PE kits on these days.
- Homework will be set electronically every Thursday to be completed by the following week.
- Healthy snacks only for snack time.
- Water bottles to contain only water. Please ensure water bottle is clearly labelled.
- Please ensure your child has their reading book in their bags every day.

## Key Dates

- Friday 1st September school re-opens Friday 8th September - school/sports/eco council speeches (in class).
- Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> September Meet the teacher. KS1 – 5:00/KS2 – 5:30.
- WC 25<sup>th</sup> September Smarties collection (information to follow).
- WC 25<sup>th</sup> September Red Letter Day activity for each class. (information to follow).
- WC 2<sup>nd</sup> October PTFA Movie Night
- 12<sup>th</sup> October BGL Open Afternoon
- Friday 20th October break for half-term.
- Monday 6<sup>th</sup> November school reopens for Autumn 2. (Year 3 and 4 drawing club – information to follow).
- Thursday 9th November 6:00pm Open Evening for prospective parents.
- Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> and Thursday 23rd November Parents Evening (face to face).
- Friday 1<sup>st</sup> December Whole School Inspirational Person Dress Up Day.
- Tuesday 19th December 6:15 Christmas Bingo
- Thursday 21st December Christmas Party Day
- Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> December School closes at 3:00pm. End of Autumn Term.

